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IMPORTANT: 
NEW rules regarding Food and

Drink in the Studio
The studio is having issues with ants and roaches and we have noticed
more food laying open on the floor and crumbs in all waiting areas and
hallways. We would like for you to go over these expectations with your

dancer please. The garbage bags are not meant for liquid and entire
Starbucks and other drinks are being placed in these bags only to cause

liquid to break through the bag and spill all over the floor and in the trash
can when it is removed at night. We are hoping that our dance families take

pride in our studio and help us out by working with us to keep food in the
studio to a minimum. We know that students that are at dance for several
hours need to eat, we just want to ask that they clean up after themselves

by using the hand broom and dustpan after having food. 

*Water is the only drink allowed in the studio by the students. 
(No Starbucks, Smoothies, Soda, Gatorade or Milk-Water Only Please)
*No liquid is to be thrown in the trash (empty water bottles only)
*Clean up your own mess after eating by disposing of wrappers and
sweeping up crumbs
*When possible, eat out on the porch of the studio with a parent before
entering the studio. 
*Students 11 and up can obtain permission from Miss Susan, the office
manager to eat on the porch when it is daylight. 
*Bring food trash to one of the two hallway trash cans and do not dispose
of food in the dance rooms. 
*Any water spills should be cleaned up with paper towels as it is a slip
hazard. 
*Help us by checking around and keeping the studio tidy. Let us know of
any problems. 

PARENT APPRECIATION:
We want to thank our All American

parents for the sacrifices they make
to allow their children to experience

the joy of dance.  We see you and
know that life is crazy and we just
want to recognize your efforts to

provide something positive for your
children whether it is an after

school activity or a deep passion for
them.  We are so grateful for the

wonderful and kind dance families
that we are blessed to be

surrounded by.

AACBS Parent
Observation Week

5/6-5/11
We invite parents of our

dancers to come and
observe classes. If your

dancer takes ballet more
than one day per week, we

will be sending out a
schedule to let

you know which day the
parents are invited to

observe in April.


